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Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper day 

 

We will be taking part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day this year.  Children can 
wear their Christmas Jumper to school on Friday 9th December for a suggested £1          
donation to the Save the Children Charity. 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Christmas Post Box 

 

Our Christmas Post Box is ready and children in Badgers’ Class will be sorting and making 
deliveries every day! 

Children wishing to send Christmas Cards can do so from tomorrow.  Please make sure the 
recipient’s name  (and surname)  and their class are clearly labelled on the envelope. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

                             

Happy Christmas from The Uttoxeter Learning Trust 

 

It was pleasure to represent the First Schools and join pupils 

from the Middles and High School in a front cover photo shoot 

for the Uttoxeter & Cheadle’s ‘The Voice’ magazine.  Here you  

can see Jack, Nancy and Zosia, the youngest of the children  

photographed, wishing our local community a very Happy  

Christmas from the staff and pupils of  

The Uttoxeter Learning Trust.   

 

 

 

 

                              


